
Security Awareness Training Available for 2021 

 

Ransomware, phishing, and spyware are just some of the ways that attackers attempt to gain access to 
confidential information and weaken the integrity of our organization. The State of Tennessee mandates 
that all ETSU employees must complete annual security awareness training. Security awareness training 
is now available for employees to complete within the next 45 days. Email notifications will be sent to 
employees until the training has been completed. Information Technology Services (ITS) is working with 
KnowBe4 to provide security awareness training. You will be redirected to their website where you can 
safely enter your ETSU email address and password.   

 

Get a jump on the fall semester and complete your training now! Access the ITS security awareness 
website and begin learning how to protect yourself and ETSU from cybercriminals: 
https://www.etsu.edu/its/security/training.php. Questions related security awareness training may be 
directed to ITS@etsu.edu. 
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